
What is the birthday book club?
This PTA program provides an opportunity to contribute to your child’s classroom and/or
school library.

How does it work?
Families can purchase a book from our PTA website. The PTA will select the book from the
school’s wishlist and provide a bookplate in the front cover displaying your child’s name.

How will my child receive their book?
The Librarian will present the book to your child around their birthday or half birthday.
Your child will be the first to take the book home, so you can enjoy it together!

* Students first begin taking books home from the school library in October. Children
with September birthdays will get their Birthday Book Club book in October.
* Your child will need to return the books so other students can enjoy them for years to
come.
* Please Note: Books take 2-3 weeks to arrive so please try to order ahead of time.

How much does it cost?
Paperback books: $8 each and support the classrooms libraries.
Hardcover books: $17 each and support the school library.

To purchase online, please scan QR code or visit the A.R. Spinola PTA
website at: https://lakeviewlions.new.memberhub.store/store

If you have any questions or special requests, please contact:
Katie Dobkin: katie.mcveigh@gmail.com

https://lakeviewlions.new.memberhub.store/store
mailto:katie.mcveigh@gmail.com

